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21st December 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wow! What stunning productions and performances we have seen from the children of Bunbury again this year. 
The confidence of all the children was amazing and the story of the nativity was expertly told through the words 
and songs from KS2 and the acting from KS1 in their performance of Hey Ewe. As always, I was incredibly proud 
of all the children for the way in which they performed and prepared for the performances. 
 
It has been wonderful to be able to welcome so many of you to our performances over the past two weeks and to 
hear how much you have enjoyed watching and listening to the children. As a school, we pride ourselves on not 
only ensuring the children receive a fantastic, broad and balanced academic diet but also through the extra 
things we do they develop into confident, resilient and well-rounded young people ready to go onto their next 
journey. 
 
We have had an action packed festive few weeks with children enjoying our Christmas Lunch, Messy Christmas 
activities and our Christmas parties today. Christmas is a wonderful time in school and I know the children have 
had a magical few weeks in school as we prepare for this special time in the Christian calendar.  
 
I can’t quite believe we have come to the end of this year and I thank you all for you unwavering support 
throughout this school. It certainly has been another one to remember! 
 
I want to reflect on all the fantastic things we have achieved as a school community. Our fantastic TEAM spirit, 
our continuing work in our community and the attitudes and ethos of our children are all things we need to 
celebrate from the past 12 months in school. As always, it would be impossible to write about each and every 
one of the exciting learning opportunities and experiences that have kept us busy over the year! Needless to say, 
all our twitter feeds and Facebook pages are a great way to look back and recall all of those magic moments that 
show our ‘Love for Learning’ to the full across Bunbury.  
 
I am so lucky to lead in such a wonderful school in a community with the children at the heart of all we do. Thank 
you to the staff who are fantastic and are totally dedicated to the children and the team. Thank you to you, our 
parents for your commitment and ongoing support and to our governors who give their time freely to ensure 
Bunbury continues to develop and thrive. A huge thank you to all our Bunbury children who really do make our 
school a very special place and I wish them all a truly magical Christmas full of love and festive fun.  
 
On behalf of the staff, governors and Directors, I wish you all a wonderful Christmas and best wishes for the New 
Year.  
See you on Monday 8th January, gates will open at 8.30am and close promptly at 8.45am. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Nic Badger 

Principal of School & Executive Head Teacher of RCSAT 
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